
Sandra Aseltine 
 

Dear Mr. Adam Saul,Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of the Department of
Ecology (Ecology) adopting Advanced Clean Cars II (ACCII), the Heavy-Duty Omnibus Low NOx
rule, and the fleet reporting requirement this year in Washington. These rules are critical to reduce
air pollution, improve public health, protect frontline communities, and increase access to the
benefits of electricity as a transportation fuel. Over four million people in Washington live or work
near diesel exhaust, and Black people, Indigenous people, People of Color and low-income people
are disproportionately burdened by polluted air. I am counting on Ecology to lead the transition into
an all-electric future and by doing so, ensure an equitable and just transportation future for
Washington!I strongly support the proposed Clean Vehicles Program rule and thank Ecology for its
hard work.Sincerely, Sandra Aseltine 2790 Tracyton Beach Rd NWBremerton, WA 98310


